
Are you ready to be a FOUNDATION ALL STAR? 
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Phone # 

 

Title 

 

School 

 

 

 

Are you READY? Ready to have fun? Ready to raise money for students? Ready to play ball! 

As you may have heard, the Foundation for Boyertown Education is hosting a Harlem Wizards game on 

Saturday, January 20, 2024 at Boyertown Senior High Bear Gym. All players will receive a Foundation All-

Star T-shirt for the event.  The event is a comedic take on a regular basketball game, which communities 

and families can enjoy together. We have been told that those who play against the Wizards have a great 

experience and a lot of fun. We have invited you to join the team who will attempt to beat the Harlem 

Wizards or at least have a ball trying. A little competition is good for the show but ultimately, we want 

people who don’t mind breaking a sweat and having a good laugh. 

In case you didn’t know, the Harlem Wizards are a professional entertainment basketball team. They have 

toured the world with a team comprised of players with illustrious college and professional basketball 

careers. Each player brings their unique talent and humor to the court. Don’t worry though, they will only 

have 6 or 7 players against our squad of 20+! 

 

Sign up to play! 

Please complete this form and send to: Amy Muzopappa 
 

amuzopappa@boyertownasd.org 
 


